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For the attention of the Managing Director 

 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
 
All suppliers within the Rolls-Royce Civil Operations and Defence Aerospace (including Naval Marine) supply chain. 

 
Dear Supply Partner, 
 
Rolls-Royce is pleased to announce the launch of iValua our new source to contract platform for direct 
procurement. The initial roll out will cover Civil Operations and Defence Aerospace (including Naval Marine), with 
Civil and Defence Services to follow later in 2021. 
 
iValua will replace our existing SAP sourcing tool and the initial roll out will go live on 17th March 2021. The tool will 
provide increased efficiency, compliance and user satisfaction for both Rolls-Royce users and our suppliers, 
specifically in the areas of sourcing, contract management and supplier management.  
 
The use of iValua by suppliers will be free and quick and easy, using single click log on. The iValua platform will be 
the interface for suppliers to receive request for proposals along with access to existing contract data, performance 
and scorecard metrics and will allow suppliers to manage their company and contact information.  

 
Supplier on-boarding to iValua started on February 1st and will continue until go-live, please follow the recent 
instructions on how to authenticate on the new tool received via email. Please note that the authentication email 
originates from Michael-Cloud.Adshead@Rolls-Royce.com which includes your invitation to access the application. 

 
For more information, please contact the DPEX Team at DPEX@Rolls-Royce.com 
 

Action Required: 
 
Suppliers to Civil Operations and Defence Aerospace (including Naval Marine) should complete on-boarding to the 
iValua platform in line with instructions sent you your identified key contact via email.  If you have any questions, 
please contact DPEX@Rolls-Royce.com.  
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